
OUR LADY OF  
MOUNT CARMEL PARISH  

WEBSITE: www.olmcmiddletown.org 

90 EUCLID AVENUE, MIDDLETOWN, NEW YORK 10940 

 

SUNDAY, OCTOBER 11TH 

28TH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 

RELIGIOUS EDUCATION OFFICE: 
Mrs. Nancy Miller Director of Religious Education 

Phone: 342-1510 

Email: olmcre90@gmail.com 

Hours: ............................. Mon.: 12:00 p.m. -3:00 p.m. 

.............................. Tues. -Thurs.: 8:30 a.m. -3:00 p.m. 

............................................. Fri. 8:30 a.m. -12:00 p.m. 

 

MT. CARMEL ELEMENTARY SCHOOL: 

Ms. Jennifer Langford ................................................ Principal 

Phone: ....................................................................... 343-8836 

 

CELEBRATION OF THE EUCHARIST: 
Weekend Masses: Saturday -5:00 p.m. 

 Sunday - 8:00 a.m., 10:00 a.m. 

 11:30 a.m. (Family Mass) & 4:30 p.m. 

Weekday Mass: Mon. - Fri. 7:00a.m.  

 (Priory Chapel) 

Holy Days Please see the bulletin 

 
 

(SACRAMENT OF) RECONCILIATION: 

Saturday 4:00-4:30 p.m. or by appointment.  

 
 

(SACRAMENT OF) BAPTISM: 

Call Religious Education Office for information.   
 
 

(SACRAMENT OF) THE ANOINTING OF THE 

SICK: 

The Sacrament of Anointing of the Sick and the Eucharist 

are meant for the healing and comfort of those who are ill.  

Please notify us about any parishioner confined to their 

home, hospital or nursing facility so that a priest may visit. 
 

(SACRAMENT OF) MARRIAGE: 

Please call the Priory Office for an appointment.  
 

 COUNSELING: Contact Fr . Hasely King, O.Carm. at: 

hhaselyking@hotmail.com 
 

 

NEW PARISHIONERS: 

Welcome to Mt. Carmel!   Please pick up a Registration 

Form in the Gathering area or at the Priory Office or visit:   

www.olmcmiddletown.org 
 

Registration and evidence of participation is required at 

least eight (8) months before scheduling of marriage or 

Baptism.  

 

OUR LADY OF MOUNT CARMEL PARISH: 
Fr. Sean Harlow, O. Carm……………………Administrator 

Fr. Anthony Trung Nguyen, O.Carm………….Parochial Vicar 
 

Fr. Justin Cinnanate……………………………In Residence 
 

Deacon Edward Woods 
 

Mrs. Maureen Waterman ............................... Parish Secretary 
 

Phone ........................................................................ 343-4121 
OFFICE HOURS:   

Monday - Friday  8:30 am -1:00 pm and 2:00 pm - 4:30pm 

 (closed 1:00-2:00pm for lunch) 
 

Gail Johnson ............................................. Organist -386-5817 

Dottie Lanos .................................. President of Parish Council 

Stephen Plain  .................................................... Parish Trustee 

Tonia Crown ...................................................... Parish Trustee 

http://www.olmcmiddletown.org/
http://www.olmcmiddletown.org/


October 11, 2015 
Twenty Eighth Sunday  

in Ordinary Time 

    

  
 

October 3rd & October 4th totaled:  $7,671 

Collection  $7,226 and Online Giving  $445  
 
 

Building Fund totaled: $2,333  

Collection: $2,231and Online Giving $102  
 

THANK YOU FOR YOUR GENEROSITY! 
 

 

Mass attendance for the weekend of   

October 3rd  & October 4th was: 1061. 

MASS SCHEDULE   

Saturday, October 10th 

5:00  Vincent O’Rourke & Eileen O’Rourke Exiner    

Sunday, October 11th 

8:00   Marge Ruggiero Masi 

10:00  Bobby Beairsto 

11:30 Edward Bernaski 

4:30 Scott Kellett 

Monday, October 12th  

7:00 People of the Parish 

Tuesday, October 13th 

7:00 Mary F. Costello 

Wednesday, October 14th  

7:00 Denise Knecht 

Thursday, October 15th 

7:00  Ralph Tarantino 

Friday, October 16th 

7:00  Marie Thomas 
 

Saturday, October 17th 

5:00  Eileen O’Rourke Exiner    

Sunday, October 18th 

8:00   Florence, Michael, Sue-Ellen & Joe Orrio 

10:00  James & Catherine Haley & Fred Weissinger 

11:30 Raymond & Josie Sosler 

4:30 Concetta & Nicola Parrotta 

Our Second Collection each week is to satisfy 

the mortgage for the Parish Center. 

MASS CELEBRANTS  

WEEKEND OF OCTOBER 10th & 11th 

10/17~ 5:00 pm ~ Fr. Anthony 

10/18~ 8:00 am ~ Fr. Justin 

  10:00am ~ Fr. Justin 

  11:30am ~ Fr. Anthony 

  4:30pm ~ Fr. Anthony 

Please note celebrants are subject to change. 

MEMORIAL 

The Sanctuary Lamp was donated in loving 

memory of:  Dan Castelluzzi 

CONTACTING OUR ADMINISTRATOR,  

FR. SEAN HARLOW 

Would you like to contact Fr. Sean?  The best way to 

reach him is to use the dedicated email  

address he has established for the parishioners of  

Our Lady of Mt Carmel:  olmc3167@aol.com 

SPONSOR OF THE WEEK  

NEW BEGINNING SCHOOL 

Is your child struggling with Common Core? 

AFTER SCHOOL TUTORING 

For as low as $18/hour 

Availability 3-6pm  Monday-Friday 

For more information call: 845-342-0051 or visit: 

www.newbeginningsschool.com 

PARISH COUNCIL MEETING 

 The next Parish Council Meeting will take place on  

Tuesday, October 20th at 7pm in the Priory.  At 

this meeting we will list and then prioritize the  

maintenance needs of the parish.    

 

The Priory Office will be closed this Monday,  

October 12th in observance of  Columbus Day.   

Through the waters of Baptism we welcome into the 

Catholic Church the following children who were  

baptized at Our Lady of Mt. Carmel recently.  Please 

keep these little ones, their parents and godparents in 

your prayers as they begin their journeys of faith.  

Otto Donald Petersen Eltz Amelia Grace McCarey 

Raegan Joshalyn Eltz Logan David McAvinue 

Claire Ryan Febrero James Kyle Richardson, IV 

Esmee Fallon Fitzsimmons Liam Cornelius Richardson 

Lexavier Xel Galarza Kaylani Carmen Smith 

Shakira Jada Hernandez Kiari LJ Smith 



      OUR LADY OF MOUNT CARMEL  

RELIGIOUS EDUCATION PROGRAM  

SACRAMENTAL PROGRAMS  

 

SOCK-TOBER IS HERE! 

We are now collecting NEW MEN SOCKS  

ONLY for the Middletown Warming Station which 

opens on November 15th.  These socks are worn by 

both men and women.  Sturdy, warm, athletic type 

socks are best. However, no low cuts, because they 

leave the ankle exposed.  

Your donations are greatly appreciated. Our goal 

is 1500 pairs of socks. We will update the count 

weekly on our Sock-O-Meter located near the  

donation boxes in the Gathering Space. Any  

questions call Nancy Miller at 342-1510. 

For more information regarding the Warming 

Station or how you can volunteer, please see the  

flyers and brochures in the Gathering Space. 

NO RELIGIOUS EDUCATION CLASSES ON 

MONDAY, OCTOBER 12th, DUE TO THE  

COLUMBUS DAY HOLIDAY. 

REQUIRED 1ST COMMUNION  

PARENT MEETING 
The Parent Meeting for First Communion students 

will be held on Wednesday Oct 14th at 7 pm in the 

Church.  Parent(s) of students in the 2nd grade  

(Mt. Carmel School and Religious ED. Program and 

Intermediate class) preparing for 1st Communion and 

1st Reconciliation this spring  are required to attend.  

*Child Care will be available during the meeting 

by our 1st year Confirmation candidates (7th Grade) 

and adult volunteers.  

 Contact Mrs. Nancy Miller with any questions at: 

olmcre90@gmail.com or  845-342-1510. 

SENIOR SOUP AND SANDWICH UPDATE  

Special thanks to Mayor Joseph Destefano for being 

our guest speaker at the October luncheon.   

We also extend a special thanks also to Sonny 

DeBeauvernet, Sal Donnarumma and the fantastic and 

dedicated kitchen crew at our monthly luncheons. 

Please mark your calendar for our next luncheon on 

Friday, November 6th at 12:30 when we welcome 

back the Mulberry House Players.  

All seniors in the Middletown Area are welcome.  

THE ANNUAL THANKSGIVING FOOD  

COLLECTION IS COMING  

We will soon begin collecting food for Thanksgiving 

baskets for those in need. If you would like to help 

the following are items needed: 

Canned corn, green beans, peas, instant mashed  

Potatoes, stuffing in bags or boxes, gravy - jars,  

packets or cans, cranberry sauce, applesauce and 

dessert mixes like cake or brownie as well as tubs of 

icing.  

For more information on how you can help call  

Nancy Miller at 342-1510 or email at 

EASIER GIVING WITH PARISHPAY 

 The ParishPay method is all automatic, which  

offers convenience and a variety of other benefits that 

are superior to the envelope system. Now you don’t 

have to write 50 or more checks per year, or worry 

about having enough cash-on-hand at the time of  

offering, or play “catch-up” when sidetracked by  

winter weather. We hope that you will find one of the  

automated offering methods to be a convenient option 

for your weekly offering and special collections. 

While these alternatives will provide you with  

flexibility and convenience, they will also ensure that 

we are making the best use of God’s gifts in our  

parish. Increased predictability and reliability of the  

parish offering will allow us to serve the needs of our 

parish more efficiently and more effectively.  Visit  

ParishPay.com to register and get started.  

JOHN S. BURKE CATHOLIC HIGH SCHOOL  

OPEN HOUSE & ENTRANCE EXAM 
 

John S. Burke High School will hold an Open House 

on Sunday, October 25th from 1:00pm - 3:30pm. 
 

This event will give you an opportunity to see the 

physical layout of the school, meet teachers, students, 

parents, and administrators and hopefully, come away 

knowing more about what John S. Burke has to offer.   

The entrance exam for Burke High School will be held 

on Saturday, November 14th from 9:00am-12pm. 

Families may visit the website to register for both at: 

www.burkecatholic.com  

https://new.parishpay.com/nonprofit/login.html?pc=kud3tx17


 

NEW STUDENTS WELCOME! 

It’s not too late - we are still receiving new students.   Scholarships are available.  If you are 

interested in an outstanding Catholic School education for your child, please call for more in-

formation or to set up an appointment for a tour.   
 

 

 

SAVE THE DATE FOR THE ANNUAL CRAFT FAIR 

Applications are now being accepted for Mt. Carmel School’s  annual Craft Fair being held on 

Saturday and Sunday, December 5th and 6th.  If you are interested in being a vendor at this 

event, you can download an application from our website or call the Main Office number below.   
 

For more information about any of the above, please call the schoolõs main office 343-8836 or visit 

our site:  www.mtcarmelschoolmiddletown.org 

40 DAYS FOR LIFE CAMPAIGN 
 

The 40 Days for Life campaign is now in progress 

and continues until Sun., November 1st.  
 

40 Days for Life focuses on prayer  and fasting, 

peaceful vigil at abortion facilities, and educational 

outreach with the goal of protecting mothers and their 

children from abortion.  

 Join fellow Christians for 40 days of prayer and  

fasting for an end of abortion.  Or volunteer for vigil 

hours praying on the public right-of-way outside of 

Planned Parenthood on 7 Coates Drive in Goshen, 

NY.   

For more information or if you’d like to volunteer 

to participate in this campaign  – please contact:  

Kathy Taylor at 845-238-0536 or visit 
www.40daysforlife.com/goshen  

PARISH CENTER RENTAL 

The Parish Center is available for rental  to both 
Parishioners and Non -Parishioners for weddings, 
parties (birthdays, Baptisms, anniversary, etc.)  
or meetings.  For more information please call  
Greg Sillen at: 845 -282 -4267.  

THE CARMELITE FAMILY  

CELEBRATES THE 5TH CENTENNIAL 

OF THE BIRTH OF ST. TERESA OF AVILA 

Feast of All Carmelite Saints  

Saturday, November 14, 2015 

The theme of the day will be: 

“St. Teresa of Jesus: Mentor of Relationship”  

Presenter: Father Emiel Abalahin, O.Carm 

¶8:30 am Registration/Coffee 

¶9:40 am Morning Prayer 

¶10:00 am Presentation 

¶Silent Prayer 

¶11:30 am Mass 

¶followed by Lunch 

¶1:30 pm Presentation 

¶3:00 pm Exposition/Silence 

¶Evening Prayer/Benediction 
 

Located at: 

National Shrine of Our Lady of Mt. Carmel 

70 Carmelite Drive, Middletown, NY 10940 

$25.00 per person.  Registration is due by Friday,  

October 30th. Registration forms can be found in the 

Gathering Area.  
 
 

For more information please contact: Rose Mary 

Lancellotti at the Lay Carmelite Office - 

(845) 344-2474 or email jsoreth@frontiernet.net 

WORLDWIDE MARRIAGE ENCOUNTER 

"Fill us with your love, O Lord, and we will sing for 

joy!"   Find out how to have more joy in your  

marriage/holy orders on a Worldwide Marriage  

Encounter Weekend.   

For more information go to: www.wwme.org or call 

toll free: 877-NYS-WWME ext 3. 

SOCIAL MEDIA FOR YOUNG ADULTS  

COLLEGE-AGE TO 30! 
 

For the Hudson Valley Area 

www.facebook.com/HVCatholicYoungAdults  
Twitter:  @HVCatholicYA 

Linkedin:  Catholic Young Professionals of the  

Hudson Valley (Job Oppor tunities Posted Here!) 

http://www.mtcarmelschoolmiddletown.org
http://www.40daysforlife.com/goshen
http://www.facebook.com/HVCatholicYoungAdults
https://www.linkedin.com/groups?home=&gid=8157176&trk=my_groups-tile-grpline=&event_mode=&event_ts_from=
https://www.linkedin.com/groups?home=&gid=8157176&trk=my_groups-tile-grpline=&event_mode=&event_ts_from=

